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Date: 10/10/22

Dear Parents/Carers

As you may be aware the 16-19 Bursary Awards is a government initiative to support students in Full-time Education. Students can receive up to £1200 if they are in one of the 4 groups below:Your child may be able to get a bursary if at least one of the following applies:
· Your child is in or has recently left local authority care
· 
Your child gets Income Support or Universal Credit because they are financially supporting themselves
· Your child get Disability Living Allowance (DLA) in their name and either Employment and Support Allowance (ESA) or Universal Credit in their name
· Your child gets Personal Independence Payment (PIP) in their name and either ESA or Universal Credit in their name

If you feel your child would be entitled to this bursary please reply to this email by Friday 21st October with your child’s name and the category you believe they qualify under, Proof of benefits will be required.
Should you have any questions please contact the office and ask for myself.
Should a successful application be submitted we will ask you for Your child’s bank details to arrange a BACS Transfer. The whole process is expected to take around 8 weeks.


.
Yours sincerely
Nicki Collins
Reception
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